HB 35 -- SECURITY BREACH OF PERSONAL INFORMATION
SPONSOR: Stacy

This bill requires any person that owns or licenses personal
information of Missouri residents to provide notice of a breach of
security to the affected consumer within 30 days of the discovery
of the breach. 1If a law enforcement agency determines that
notification of the breach may impede a criminal investigation, the
notice can be delayed, but must be given with 30 days after the law
enforcement agency determines that notice will no longer impede the
investigation. Current law requires the notice of a security
breach to be made without unreasonable delay.



